
Our Values: Teamwork, Honesty, Self-

belief, Determination, Passion and 

Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 

Important Messages 

 
Swimming 

Swimming will be starting next week. Our 

swim day is Thursday. Swimming will stop 

after the October half term. Please could you 

ensure your child has permission, and 

payment can be made online or to the office. 

Equipment 

The children have all the equipment they 

need provided by us, they do not need pencil 

cases. 

 

Home Learning 

The children will receive home learning on 

Fridays. It is due back in on the following 

Thursday. You will expect to see the first lot 

on 15th September. 

 

PE Days 

Year 3 has PE on Tuesday, but we ask they 

have their PE kits in school all of the time in 

case of weather, and needing to change the 

day. When swimming stops, they will have an 

additional session on Wednesdays. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

You should receive a curriculum letter today 

from your child explaining what we will cover 

over the Autumn term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR LEARNER 

Star learner has been awarded to Kareem. 

Kareem has settled into his new Year 3 

routines well. He is super focused and always 

ready to learn. 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Ongar Place Primary School,  

Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 
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8th September 2023 
 Autumn Term 

Welcome back everyone. 

I hope everyone had a lovely summer 

break- typical that the nice weather 

starts now! 

 

The children have now begun their KS2 

journey and there are lots of firsts for 

them: 

• New playground 

• Walking in on their own 

• Sitting at tables, not carpets 

• Using handwriting pens 

• More writing  

The list goes on! 

They are slowly picking up on these 

expectations and it is definitely a lot to 

take in. They have done well adapting. 

 

English/Maths/Art 

Below you will see some photos of our new 

English cover pages, inspired by The 

Hardener by Sarah Stewart; playing a 

place value game in maths and our explore 

pages for our art topic (bodies in motion). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


